
From: ECE-Aarhus-Compliance <aarhus.compliance@un.org>  
Sent: Monday, March 13, 2023 2:54 PM 
To: jan.haverkamp ; Bondine Kloostra ; 
summer kern ; Attracta  
Cc: Bouman, N.W.M. (Nicolette) - DGMI ; gev [MINBUZA] 

; Duin, Michelle  
Subject: Decision VII/8m (Netherlands) - invitation to comment on the Party concerned's letter of 7 
March 2023 

Dear Colleagues,  

At its seventy-eighth meeting (Geneva, 21-24 March 2023), the Committee will consider the 
documentation submitted by the Party concerned on 7 March 2023, together with any comments 
from communicants and observers received thereon.  

To that end, you are invited to provide brief comments on the extent to which, in your view, the 
documentation provided by the Party concerned on 7 March 2023, demonstrates that the Party 
concerned has fulfilled the recommendation in paragraph 3 (b) of decision VII/8m. 

The documentation is available at: https://unece.org/env/pp/cc/decision-vii8m-concerning-
netherlands 

The Committee would be grateful to receive your comments by 20 March 2023. 

Please do not hesitate to let me know if you have any questions regarding the above. 

Kind regards, 

Fiona  

 

 

 

Fiona Marshall  

Legal Officer – Secretary to the Compliance Committee and 
Assistant to the Special Rapporteur on Environmental Defenders 

Aarhus Convention secretariat 
Environment Division  

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

  

Email:  aarhus.compliance@un.org  

Website: www.unece.org/env/pp/welcome.html 

Tel:  +41 (0) 22 917 42 26  

Fax: +41 (0) 22 917 06 34  



  

Palais des Nations  

8-14 avenue de la Paix  

CH - 1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland 

  Twitter        Facebook        YouTube        UNECE 

 




